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EVOLVING NETWORKS: 

INFORMATION & EVENTS: 

The Gastroenterology Network developed the first  

National IBD training day. 50 people were able to 

attend with very positive feedback received from participants 

and there were requests for more days! 

The Paediatric Palliative Care Network released their first  

newsletter to update clinicians on activities, and re-launched their monthly 

Education Forum featuring an interesting range of topics and speakers.   

NETWORK REPORT 
HIGHLIGHTS 

RESOURCES: 

Reorientation of networks has commenced this quarter:  

The Neurodevelopment Network -  this integrates the Cerebral  

Palsy  and Child Development and Disability networks. The Respiratory and 

Sleep Network forms one network. Cystic Fibrosis will become a workstream. 

 

The Diabetes Network has updated the Diabetes school camp plans,  

ready for summer excursions and the 2024 school year.  

These resources are available to whānau and schools.  

Any child with diabetes can participate fully and safely  

in the school camp.   

COLLABORATION: 

The Allergy and Eczema Clinical Networks are 

actively building relationships with primary care 

providers via the  

Whānau Āwhina  

Plunket education  

WHĀNAU INFORMATION: 

The Diabetes Network  has developed a 

National Logbook. This is a resource 

that can be printed, enabling whānau 

without online access or devices to  

receive a free copy. The log book helps to 

track their progress. 


